
 

      

 

 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol Concert 

This year Key Stage 2 will be performing a selection of Christmas carols and readings at St 
Helen’s Church in the village, and we would very much like you to come along to one of the 
two scheduled concerts, expected to last approximately 40 minutes. 

All children are expected to attend both performances of the Carol concert, as part of our 
Christmas celebrations. We kindly request that children wear their Victorian costumes for 
the concert, as it is Victorian themed, in line with our current topic. 

The afternoon concert takes place on Thursday 13th Dec at 2.00pm and will be attended by 
Mrs Dixey.  We may need parents to help us walk the children to and from church, and would 
be grateful for offers of help. If you are able to do this, then please indicate this on the slip 
below. Thank you. (Please note: As usual, all children will return to school after the concert 
and will not be allowed to go home with parents until their usual home time of 3:30pm.) 

The evening concert also takes place on Thursday 13th Dec at 6.00pm and will be attended 
by Mr Ormiston. Children will be allowed to leave the church with their parents/carers at the 
end of this performance. Please keep their coat with you during the concert – this helps at 
the end!  The capacity of the church means that we are unable to accommodate all 
parents/carers at the church in the evening; therefore, we would encourage you to attend 
the afternoon concert if possible.  Initially, each family can request up to 2 tickets for either 
the evening or the afternoon concert, but not both. (If you are bringing young children, they 
may need to sit on your knee.) 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 6th 
December. Please accept our sincere apologies for being unable to offer unlimited tickets, 
this is due to the size of the church, as we are sure you will understand. Any tickets that are 
left over will be offered on a first come first served basis. 

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

KS2 Teachers 

 



 

 

KS2 Christmas Carol Concerts 

Please return to class teachers by Thursday 6th December. 

 
Child’s/Children’s name(s)............................................................. 

 
Class(es)................................................................. 

 
I/we would like  1    /    2    tickets (please circle) 

 
⃝ for the afternoon of 13th December 

 
⃝ for the evening of 13th December    (Please tick) 

 
⃝ I am able to help walk the children to and from the church on the afternoon of 13th 
 December  

⃝ My child is unable to attend the evening performance because: 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
I can’t attend the evening concert but my child(ren) will be collected by at the end of the 
evening concert by: 

 
........................................................................................................................................ 

 

 
Signed ________________________________________________parent / carer 

 
Date …………… 


